From: Nancy Cannon <nancan808@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 3:29 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Re TRS1 retirees

CAUTION:External email.

We need and deserve a built in COLA. Please recommend option 1:

1) annual, automatic consumer price index-based COLA up to
3% per year

Nancy Cannon
206 227 1516

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



